f PO Box 4

2 Shippingport, PA 15077-0004
A (412) 393-5206
(412) 643-B069 FAX

GEORGE § THOMAS
Division Vice President Sept ember 20, 1995

Nuclear Services
Nuclear Power Division

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject:  Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
BV-1 Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
SSF1 Self-Assessment Plan

Duquesne Light Company proposes to perform a self-assessment of the Beaver
Valley Unit 1 Safety Injection System as an alternative to an NRC-performed Safety
System Functional Inspection (SSFI). Enclosed for NRC review is the Beaver Valley
Power Station (BVPS) SSFI Technical Assessment Plan for the Unit | Safety Injection

System.

This material is being forwarded in preparation for our meeting in your offices on
September 25, 1995 at 10:00 a.m. We look forward to discussing this self-assessment

initiative with you.

The BVPS self-assessment schedule proposes the inspection to begin on
October 24, 1995,

For any further discussions concerning this submittal, please contact Mr. Nelson R.
Tonet at (412) 393-5210.

Sincerely,

George S. Thomas

Enclosure

¢. Mr. L. W. Rossbach, Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. T. T. Martin, NRC Region I Administrator
Mr. D. S. Brinkman, Sr. Project Manager
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